
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2024 

 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole 

Chairman  

Committee on Appropriations  

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations  

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  

I am requesting $15,000,000 in funding for Bear Creek Water Line Replacement Project in fiscal 

year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Keller located at PO Box 770 

Keller, TX 76244-0770. The funding would be used for infrastructure update and modernization 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because to ensure safe drinking water for all 

Americans while creating good paying jobs and upgrading and modernizing America's drinking 

water systems. 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by 42 

U.S.C. 300j-12. 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family.  

Sincerely, 

Member of Congress  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Beth Van Duyne  

Member of Congress 


